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17th July 2020 
 
Dear Newchurch Robins, 
 
One hundred and nineteen days since writing to you confirming the closure of our beautiful school, we find 
ourselves on the last day of the school year.  Can you believe it?  As we look back on the school year, and your 
achievements, we cannot help but be bursting with pride. 
 
From start to finish you have made us exceptionally proud. Every Newchurch core value has been displayed.  You 
have shown: 

 Respect in the way you have followed instructions to ensure that you have kept you and your families 
safe and well; 

 Resilience when you have kept going with your home learning, even when it has been a little tricky and it 
would have been so much easier if you had your teachers with you; 

 Resourcefulness when you have needed to use the things around you and the people in your homes to 
help you with your learning; 

 Responsibility by sharing your learning with us each and every day; 

 Reciprocity when you have made sure that you have completed the work asked of you and the lovely 
messages you have sent your teachers. 

 
A special message must go to our Year Six robins.  You are all everything a Newchurch robin is expected to be.  It 
is now time to spread your wings and take flight to your next destination.  Please come back and see us, and 
remember…once a robin, always a robin.  Enjoy life, Year Six! 
 
Now it is time to be reflective and give yourselves a pat on the back for all you have achieved this year. We know 
it has been difficult but you have done it!  You also need to take the time to thank your parents for all the 
support they have given you as your teacher since school closed, you are lucky to have them. We have been in 
awe of each and every one of you and have missed you so much; however, we are delighted that we have all 
come through this difficult time safely, well and together.  You are our heroes! 
 
Have a fantastic summer, keep safe and see you in September. 
 
The Newchurch Team  

 


